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To,
Mr. Michael Thomas

Brilliant Designs

52, Gomes Ave.,

Los Angeles, California

Dear Mr. Thomas,

On behalf of the ‘God’s Child’ group, this is Rachelle Andrews writing to thank you for sending your monetary help to our trust.

We received your check for the amount of $2000 last week, and we will utilize this donation for the same noble cause you have shown interest for – help recent floods victims in Louisiana.

I want to tell you that it is only possible because of some big hearted people like you to keep working for such social causes. It is your support that enables us to take on and accomplish philanthropic causes and help the needy ones.

Once again, thank you sincerely for your generosity. We look forward to your help in the future too.

Thanking You,

Sara Paraker

Program Co-coordinator
God’s Child Foundation
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